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Good Morning,

There has been an increase in COVID-19 exposures and cases on campus over the past week.  PLEASE make sure you
are wearing your masks anytime you cannot socially distance or are in a group setting, clean surfaces regularly (wipes are
available in all classrooms), do not share masks, and do not spend excess time unmasked while around others.  We
appreciate your help and support in creating a safe and healthy campus as we rapidly approach finals and the holiday
seasons.

Should you feel ill or believe you are sick (regardless of symptoms), you can contact Student Health at 785.460.5502 or
Family Center for Healthcare TeleHealth at 785.405.0501.  

Should you have questions or need anything, please let me know.
Nikol

Nikol Nolan
Vice President of Student Affairs
Colby Community College
785.460.5490
#IAmCCC
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